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INFORMATION IN RELATION TO COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 21.5.2020

Dear Member,

The Championships are Back!

With the softening of social gathering restrictions to allow four golfers in a group,
the Mixed Foursomes, Men’s Foursomes, Junior Championship and Ladies
Foursomes events are back in play. Full details are as follows: 

Mixed Foursomes 
The Championship will be played over 36 holes on Sunday 7th and Monday 8th
June. There will be a ‘block time’ for the event in groups of 4 players from
11:00am. (This will be the only competition for Ladies on Sunday 7th June)

Junior Championships
The 36 hole Junior Championship will be played on Sunday 7th and Monday 8th
June. A ‘block time’ will be allocated for the event. 

Men’s Foursomes 
The A,B and C grade Foursomes Championship will be played over 36 holes on
Saturdays 13th and 20th June. Play will be in groups of 4. (There will be no
singles competition on these days) 

Ladies Foursomes
The Ladies Foursomes will be played over 36 holes on Sunday 21st June and
Sunday 28th June. A 'block time' will be provided for the event. (There will be no
ladies singles event for Sunday 21st June) 

Conditions of Play for each of the events will be available in the Members Portal
prior to commencement of the events.
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In addition to the returning championships, groups of 4 players will also allow us
to resume our regular events as outlined in the 2020 fixtures book. 

Another great advantage of the eased restrictions is that we will now be able to
provide drinks on the course. From Wednesday 27th of May the Club will be
making arrangements to run two drinks carts on the course Wednesday to
Sunday to provide some refreshments to members and visitors as they enjoy our
fantastic course. 

As we slowly continue to journey back to normality we extend our appreciation to
the members for their patience and assistance through theses tough times. Whilst
measures will still restrict some of our services we are definitely moving to
brighter times ahead. 

Paul Hilton
Club Captain 

Andrew Laplain
General Manager


